Kendrick Spring 2023
Driver Education Information

Kendrick High School will be offering a driver education course this spring. Dorie Nelsen is the
driving instructor and classroom teacher. Parent/Student Meeting will be at a time to be
determined later.

Students must be 14 2 by February 23, 2024, to be eligible. Idaho state law mandates
students be 14 % by the first day of class, which is March 4th. The first 15 students who meet
the age eligibility, pay the $ 150-course fee to Kendrick High School and obtain a learner permit,
will be added to the course roster. The course will be a combination of online, in-person, and
BTW (behind the wheel) instruction. Mrs. Nelsen’s schedule is tight. Driving times will be
scheduled on the night of the parent/student meeting. Please plan on bringing a calendar.

Please complete the following items in order -

1. Pay the district fee of $150 to Kendrick High School
2. Obtain a learner’s permit at the Driver License Department
a. Call to make an appointment with the licensing department
b. Bring the following items to the appointment
e Picture ID
e Social Security Card
e State Certified Birth Certificate
e Enrollment compliance form from KHS
e Fee receipt from KHS
Pay the permit fee of $26.50
d. Students must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian and possess court
documents verifying guardianship. Preferably the parent or guardian listed on the
birth certificate.
e. Provide Mrs. Nelsen with a temporary learner permit #.
f.  The students actual learner permits will be mailed to KHS and given to Mrs.
Nelsen for driving instruction.
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Please direct any questions about the process to Dorie Nelsen (208) 276-3422 or email at
dorie.nelsen@sd283.org



